
CENTENNIAL

August 16, 2018

HOBBS OCD 

AUG 16 2018

RECEIVED

State of New Mexico 

Oil Conservation Division 

Attn: Mr. Paul Kautz (District 1) 
1625 N. French Drive 

Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Exception for Tubingless Completion

Dear Mr. Kautz,

Centennial Resource Production would like to request an exception for tubingless completion 

on the following well:

• Cheddar 3BS Federal Com 1H (30-025-44692)

This well started flowback on 08/06/2018. Should you have any questions or concerns, please 

reach out to us.

Katie Biersmith 
cn=Katie Biersmith. c=US, 
o=Centennlal Resource 
Development Inc.. 
emait»katie.bieramithQcdevlnc com 
2018.08.1614:34:42 -OSAO'

Katie Biersmith 
Regulatory Analyst 

720-499-1522
katie.biersmith@cdevinc.com

Centennial Resource Production, ILC j 1001 Seventeenth Street, Suite 1300, Denver, Colorado 80202

Sincerely,


